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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1.

17th May, 1922.

Dear 3ir,

With reference to your Yacht "ELENI" ex "LESMONA V"
and the proposal te class the vessel in this Seciety's Register
of Yachts, I beg te acquaint yeu that I am in receipt eof a
letter from the f8ociety's Surveyers at Nantes in which they
state- that they have been expecting a communication from Brest
informing them thst the vessel was on the slip se as te enable
them to have cempleted the survey.

On a recent visit to that port however they found
that the vessel had sailed for Biarritz,and in the circumstance:
I shall be glad te be informed when and at what port you
propese to complete the survey for classificatione.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Asgistant te the 3ecretarye.

De Nicolaldes, Esqe,

5T, Rue de Prony,




